[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to a conflict with another child–centered event, Hockey Day in Hudson Bay, we moved our World Snow Day Event to January 28, 2018. Although the day was quite cold, we did have 22 intrepid participants who tried out the skate skis and the courses we had set out. Homemade soup and baking warmed us up in the wood heated shelter and with the low numbers, every person went home with a door prize.
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we did have 22 nlispid participants who fied out he skafe
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